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AUDITIONS 

Auditions for Charles Dickens· 
A Christmas Carol will be at 8 p.m. 
Oct. 16-17 in Wheelwright 
Auditorium. There are parts for five 
male adults, two female adults, one 
female child and two male children. 
The children's parts are for ages 
approximately 10 years old. 

Copies of the script are on 
reserve in Kimbel Library. 

OCTOBER CALENDAR 

l:_ The North Carolina Shakespeare 
Festival will present The Taming Q!. 
the Shrew at 8 p.m. in Wheelwright 
Auditorium. 

11-13: Faculty members are part of 
the cast in the Agatha Christie 
mystery Ten Little Indians. See who 
dies, and see who survives at 8 p.m. 
on Friday and Saturday, and 2:30 
p.m. on Sunday in Wheelwright 
Auditorium. This opens the Coastal 
Theatre Series season. 

13: The .Kev. Connie Dee Belmore, 
Episcopal Chaplain, College of 
Charleston, will speak in the 
college chapel at 10:30 a.m. in the 
Student Center. 

16-17: Auditions for the play,! 
Christmas Carol at 8 p.m. in 
Wheelwright Auditorium. There are 
parts for rive men, two women, one 
female child and two male children. 
Scripts are on reserve in Kimbel 
Library. 

18-20: The South Carolina Art 
Association will meet at USC Coastal 

·Carolina College. Contact Martha 
Thomas, Art Department, for details. 

COASTAL CAROLINA COLLEGE 

20: Chancellor Ronald G. Eaglin will 
speak at 10:30 a.m. in the college 
chapel of the Student Center. 

22: All high school seniors from 
Horry Couniy will visit the Coastal 
Carolina College campus to learn 
more about academic programs 
available. For details, contact 
college deans or the Office of 
Admissions. 

25: Intramural meeting for all 
sports, 2 p.m. in WB-250. Play 
begins Oct. 28. 

27: Dr. Robert N. Robinson, 
Department of Philosophy and 
Religion, will speak at 10:30 a.m. 
in the Student Center Chapel. 

SHORT COURSES AT COASTAL 

For information about registration, 
or for other upcoming courses, 
contact the Office of Continuing 
Education, 448-1481, 347-3161, 546-
0234 ext. 2016. 

--Beginning Conversational French, 
Tuesdays and Thursdays, 7-8:30 p.m., 
Oct. 8-Nov. 19. Fee is $40, 
instructor is Ernest Chiocca. 

--Changing Careers: Attitudes and 
Decision Making, 6:30-8:30 p.m., 
Mondays, Oct. 7-21. Fee is $30, 
instructor is Hilda Dail. 

--Understanding Your Student, a 
seminar for parents and teachers, 7-
9:30 p.m. Oct. 8 and Oct. 15 (the 
class meets twice). Fee is $65 per 
~erson, or $90 a couple. Ron and 
Marva Lackey are instructors. 



--Family Insurance Information, 
Personal Risk Management, 7-8:30 
p.m. Thursdays, Oct. 10-Dec. 5. Fee 
is $10. 

--The Craft of Poetry, Mondays, 7-9 
p.m., Oct. 14-Nov. 18. Fee is $35, 
instructor is Jan Kaplan, poet. 

--Financial Planning and Taxation, 
7-9 p.m., Tuesdays, Oct. 15-22, 
Geo~getown Extension, Cleland 
Street, Roger Mull is instructor. 
Fee is $20. Call 546-7523 for 
information. 

--Developing Your Speaking Voice, 7-
9 p.m. Thursdays, Oct. 17-Nov. 21. 
Fee is $40, instructor is Tom Jones. 

--Estate Planning, 7-9 p.m. 
Wednesdays, Oct. 16-Nov. 13. Fee is 
$25, instructor is Julian Z. Hanna, 
attorney. 

--Poetry Writing, 7-8:30 p.m. 
Tuesdays, Oct. 15-Nov. 18, 
Georgetown Extension, 546-7523. 
Fee is $20, instructor is Annis 
McCutcheon, poet and author. 

--Time.Management Seminar, Oct. 18 
at Georgetown Extension, Cleland 
Street. Call 546-7523 for details. 

--Advanced Photography, Georgetown 
Extension, Call 546-7523 for 
details. 

INTRAMURALS 

The second quarter intrarnurals are 
beginning soon and faculty and staff 
are encouraged to sign up in the 
Williams Brice building on the 
intramural bulletin board. Events 
include: Soccer, 6 p.m. Wednesday 
nights on the back soccer field; 
basketball, 1-3 p.m. Mondays, 
Wednesdays and Friday~; badminton, 
1-3 p.m. Tuesdays and Thursdays 
(singles and doubles); racquetball, 
3-4 p.m. Mondays, Wednesdays and 
Fridays, (singles and doubles); and 
gymnastic tumbling 2-3 p.m. 
Wednesdays in the dance studio. 
Deadline for sign up is Oct. 23. 

JOB POSITIONS 
IN STUDENT DEVELOPMENT 

USC Coastal Carolina College has 
staff position openings in its 
student development division for a 
one academic year temporary 
appointment. They include: 

--Director Counseling Service to 
supervise counseling, career 
planning, placement and services to 
disabled students. Provides short 
term personal counseling, consults 
with faculty and coordinates 
referrals to community agencies. A 
PHD in counseling with appropriate 
experience required, or masters 
degree and equivalent 
experience/training. 

--Counselor to provide personal and 
career counseling. Also coordinates 
placement, credentials and student 
self-paced computerized system, 
assist with student activities, 
projects, masters degree in 
counseling_ student personnel or 
rebate area required, experience 
with college age students preferred. 

Please make applications at the 
personnel office or snd resume with 
letter of application to Personnel 
Services, Coastal Carolina College, 
P.O. Box 1954, Conway, SC 29526. 
Deadline is Oct. 8. The college is 
an Affirmative Action/Equal 
Opportunity Employer. 

THE SCHOLARS' FORUM 

The Scholars' Forum, a project of 
The South Carolina Committee for the 
Humanities, will meet at USC Coastal 
Carolina College Oct. 14 at 6 p.m. 
in the Student Center. The program 
will be "A Dialogue on Heresy," with 
speakers Dr. Robert N. Robinson anu 
Dr. Bruno Gujer of Coastal Carolina. 
The cost is $9 in advance or $10 at 
the door and includes dinner. To 
register, contact Torn Lisk, area 
director, at 775-6341. 
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FACULTY/STAFF NEWS 

ED CERNY'S article "Listening For 
Effect," will be published in the 
May, 1986 edition of The American 
Salesman. Cerny has been invited to 
be a guest speaker at the 110th 
anniversary of the founding of the 
Thornwell Children's Home in 
Clinton, S.C. 

THOMAS E. JONES, Department of 
Theatre and Speech, returned from 
the fall meeting of the Southern 
Atlantic States Association for 
Asian and African Studies, held at 
Furman University in Greenville. 
Jones serves on the dducational 
resources commmittee. 

PAT BENNETI, School of Nursing, was 
elected official delegate. to the 
National Convention of ~~erican 
Business Women to be held Oct. 9-13 
in San Antonio, Texas. Bennett, who 
is president of the Waccamaw Charter 
Chapter, will attend the 
national/regional workshops, award 
sessions and cast the chapter's 
official vote for national and 
regional offices. Included in the 
opening session of the annual 
meeting will be introductions of the 
1985 "Top Ten Women of ABWA" and a 
keynote address by Sarah Weddington, 
a former assistant to President 
Jimmy Carter. ABWA is a non-profit 
organization, which awards 
scholarships to women all over the 
world. 

SUSAN LIBES, assistant professor of 
marine science, recently gave a 
seminar entitled "Landscape 
Dynamic's at a research conference 
conducted by the Baruch Marine 
Institute at Hobcaw Barony in 
Georgetown. 

DR. HERB WEIGAND is exhibiting his 
watercolor painting "Passage" at the 
1985 Springs Art Show in Lancaster, 
S.C. through Oct. 20. 

Three of ZDZISLAW SIKORA'S prints 
are hanging in the Campus Center 
Gallery of the University of Hawaii, 
Hilo, as part of the National 
Printmakers Invitational Exhibition. 
The show runs through Nov. 20. 

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 

1: Pat Singleton 
2: Ann M. Finch 

Subhash Saxena 
Bill Edmonds 

3: Margaret Bates 
Nadine Godwin 

4: Herb Weigand 
Margaret Ammons 
Elizabeth K. Smith 

5: Deborah L. Schmitt 
6: Geneva Rush 

11: Thomas E. Jones 
12: Milene Megel 
14: Joan V. Riley 
15: Sally Z. Hare 
17: Walter Hambrick 

Carole Thompson 
24: Shirley Medlin 

Hilda Simmons 
26: Susan E. Webb 
27: Francis Hall 

Pat Bost 
29: Veronica G. Davis 

Veronica Bell 
30: Claudia B. Haynes 
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